
 

PUBLIC FORUMS 
TIVFD 

EMERGENCY SERVICE FEE 
PROPOSAL 

 

Tiki Island Volunteer Fire Department is proposing an 
increase in the monthly Emergency Service Fee to 
purchase a new fire engine and fund operations. This 
proposal will be up for vote on the Galveston County 
November 2022 ballot for Tiki Island residents. TIVFD 
members and Board Members will explain the proposal 
and will be available to answer your questions.  
 
 Please plan to attend one of the three sessions listed here. 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 

AUG 24, 2022 

6 - 7 PM 

 

THURSDAY 

SEPT 29, 2022  

6 - 7 PM 

 

 

S 

 

 

SATURDAY 

OCT 15, 2022  

10 – 11 AM 

 

S 

 
 

ALL FORUMS HELD 

AT THE VILLAGE OF 

TIKI ISLAND PUBLIC 

SAFETY BLDG.   

747 TIKI DR.  

TIKI ISLAND, TX. 77554 

747 

 

FIND MORE INFO AT 
OUR WEBSITE 

https://tikiislandfiredepart
ment.com/ 

OR OUR FACEBOOK 
PAGE 
https://www.facebook.co
m/TikiIslandFD/ 
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